
Cynthia Magill
Kennebunkport
LD 1704
Dear Elected Officials,
I am writing to you in support of Trans youth to be allowed to participate in the sports
of the gender they identify with.  I find it unbelievable that we are unable to accept 
that these children through no fault of their own, are being victimized by others for 
wanting to be who they are.  We should be embracing their right to be comfortable in 
their own bodies without it becoming a public event.  We need to allow them to be 
who they want to be.  The state of Maine is at the forefront of advocating for the 
rights of others.  This should not be even an issue.  Please do not take these young 
persons rights away from them.  This is a hard enough time, they have been going 
through.  Acceptance is so crucial to their well being. 
Sincerely,
Cynthia Aller Magill


